10/8/2019 City of Mansfield, Texas Mail - Fwd: Proposed Additional Apartments

/ r, / " Andrew Bogda <andrew.bogda@mansfieldtexas.gov>
MANSFIELD

Fwd: Proposed Additional Apartments

Lisa Sudbury <lisa.sudbury@mansfieldtexas.gov> Fri, Oct 4, 2019 at 3:48 PM
To: Andrew Bogda <andrew.bogda@mansfieldtexas.gov>

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Tom Debinski <tomdebinski@yahoo.com>
Date: Fri, Oct 4, 2019 at 4:44 PM

Subject: Proposed Additional Apartments

To: Lisa Sudbury <lisa.sudbury@mansfieldtexas.gov>

Dear Mansfield City Council,

My name is Tom Debinski. On October 14, I respectfully request that you vote "no" to an additional 295
apartments on East Broad Street at Matlock. If this passes, that would mean previously approved
construction of 330 apartments at Shops at Broad, plus 295 apartments would mean 625 apartments
within 1/2 mile of each other. Way to much high density. Don't you think?

Additionally, I request the trees along the northern part of East Broad St and Matlock property be
protected from being uprooted and torn down, when property is eventually developed (Not apartments
please).

Sincerely,

Tom Debinski

600 Walnut Hollow Drive
Mansfield, Texas 76063
tomdebinski@yahoo.com

Respectfully,

Lisa Sudbury, AICP

Interim Director of Planning
City of Mansfield
817-276-4227
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